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Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 
“Termination of Emergency with Respect to the Risk of  

Nuclear Proliferation Created by the Accumulation of a Large Volume of  
Weapons-Usable Fissile Material in the Territory of the Russian Federation” 

 
This executive order would terminate the national emergency declared in Executive Order 13617 
regarding the national security and foreign policy threat from the risk of nuclear proliferation 
created by the accumulation of weapons-usable fissile material in the territory of the Russian 
Federation.  Implementing this executive order would have a de minimis impact on costs and 
revenues to the Federal Government.  The benefits of the executive order include furthering the 
United States’ overall sanctions policy by avoiding the unnecessary use of national emergency 
authorities.  Implementing this executive order would have a de minimis impact on mandatory 
and discretionary obligations and outlays, as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in 
the 5-fiscal year period beginning in fiscal year 2015.  Agencies anticipated to be impacted by 
this Executive Order include the Departments of State, the Treasury, and Energy. 
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